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At 5:00 p.m., School Board Ed-MN Negotiations Committee Members Beth Schatz, Jamie 
Fuglestad, Jessica Unkelhaeuser and Superintendent M. McNulty met with the Ed-MN Barnum 
negotiations committee members to discuss the Fiscal Year 2022 and 2023 Ed-MN Barnum 
contract. No action was taken. Negotiations to be continued. 
 
 
 
       
     Paul Coughlin 
     School Board Clerk 


